
MEMO 
Department of Engineering & Capital Projects 
 

DATE: April 20, 2020 

 

TO: The Honorable Mayor & City Council 

 

FROM: William S. Valle, Director of Engineering & Capital Projects/City Engineer 

 

SUBJECT: CORRECTION: ASSOCIATED WITH ITEM NO. 20-0143 

 

 

In the staff report associated with Council Item No. 20-0143, it erroneously states that Council 

awarded CIP STL0430 to Spinello Companies.  However, that contract was actually awarded to 

Eagle Paving Company, Inc.  

 

 

rdb 

 


